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RYANAIR POINTS THE WAY TO WINTER SUN
Four sunshine routes take off from Bristol International
The first of four new flights to winter sun destinations took off from Bristol International today (28th
October) as part of Ryanair�s new look winter programme at the airport.

The first of the airline�s two weekly flights to Tenerife South was swiftly followed by the inaugural
departure to Lanzarote. Winter services to Gran Canaria and Malaga also begin this week.

In addition to the four new destinations, Ryanair passengers can also take advantage of low fares to
other winter sun destinations including Alicante, Marrakesh and Malta.

To mark the introduction of the new flights to the Canary Islands, selected sun care products are
available at reduced price from Bristol International�s tax and duty free store, while stocks last. The
Canaries are famed for year−round sunshine, and are only around four hours away.

Ryanair bases four Boeing 737−800 aircraft at Bristol International, serving 22 destinations this
winter.

Picture shows:

Emma and Joan Roberts, with Olly (5), from Bude in Cornwall look forward to some sunshine in
Lanzarote.

Ends

For further information please contact:

James Gore, Bristol International Airport
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01275 475447 / 07717 896315
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